
Evaluation Results for Board Director 

Educational Outreach Program 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Organization's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to share the evaluation results of the recent Board Director Educational Outreach 

Program held on [Insert Program Date]. This program aimed to enhance the skills and 

knowledge of our board directors, focusing on effective governance and leadership practices. 

Program Overview: 

• Duration: [Insert Duration] 

• Participants: [Insert Number of Participants] 

• Facilitators: [Insert Names of Facilitators] 

Key Evaluation Findings: 

• Overall satisfaction rating: [Insert Rating] 

• Knowledge gained on governance: [Insert Percentage] 

• Usefulness of materials provided: [Insert Rating] 

Participants provided invaluable feedback, and the insights gained will help us enhance future 

programs. The program was well-received, with many directors noting improvements in their 

understanding of board responsibilities and strategic planning. 

We appreciate your continued support and engagement in these critical educational initiatives. 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or would like to discuss the evaluation 

results further. 

Thank you once again for your dedication to our mission. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 



[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


